
 

WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY 
 

Trustees Meeting 
 
                                                                                               September 26, 2012 
 

 

The meeting was called to order by Sandy Starkey, Chairman,  at 4:05 P.M.  Also present were Marty Bender, Treasurer, Cathryn Clark-Dawe, 

Librarian, and Sue Barnes, Secretary 
 
The secretary’s report was read and accepted.   
 
The treasurer’s report was read and accepted. 
 
OLD BUSINESS:  1.  Catherine contacted the Social Security Administration. To let them know that Michael Savage is not a library employe. 

January 2009. 
 
NEW BUSINESS:  1. Next month we will discuss the budget for 2013 so it will be ready for the selectmen.  2.  Cathryn has started the reading 

program for pre-schoolers. This will run for six weeks.  
 
The next meeting will be October 24, 2012 at 4:P.M.. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 4:20 P.M. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 

Sue Barnes, Secretary 

 

 


